
1 December 2023 (Autumn Term Week 11)

This week the story of The Gruffalo was excitedly embraced. Many of the
children know the story and were able to bring this knowledge into their play
with fantastic language and understanding of the text.
There was also a feast for the senses with ‘owl ice cream’ and ‘Gruffalo crumble’.
The younger ones even used their feet to create painted footprints through the
forest.





Forest School

Stories were extended to Forest School with Mr P creating a walk through Peter
Rabbit’s hedge and then on to find the snake, the owl, the fox, the mouse and
maybe even The Gruffalo.

Next Week

● 2 year olds - Stick Man
● 3 & 4 year olds - The Christmas Story



Reminders

● Please can we have your children’s costumes in as soon as you have
them and at the latest Friday 8th December.

● You will have received an email with a google form to let us know how
many seats you will be needing for the Nativity on the 12 December. If
you haven’t filled it out yet then the link is here

● The Christmas and holiday events information letter is here

From the Main Office

Absence Reporting

Please report any sickness absence or medical appointments via the school office
on 01628 327400 or email juniors@clairescourt.net. Thank you.

After School Care Contact Telephone Number from 5pm

If you need to contact the After School Care from 5pm onwards regarding a
delay in collecting your child please telephone 01628 327591.

School Calendar

Please don’t forget to check our online school calendar to see what is happening
throughout the term.

Have a wonderful weekend

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1tvUDHx0IwKYnaSIxPXkUy6GJCURLqOWwLmm4Gl0AtC0/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Oi7S1KOEt7IPstm-cDE1pVsESJG3xiTQRhzff90Fgzw/edit
https://www.clairescourt.com/calendar/?calid=7,8,9,10,11,12,13&pid=14&viewid=37

